To:  Angelina Shipilina


	Londres 216, Apartimento 6


Fax:	525 514 9837





October 3





My Darling Angel,





I just took a long walk in Victory Park.  The sun was shinning and it was very warm.  Much of the time I thought about you and how far away you are and how lonely that makes me.  But you must be even more lonely than I in a country like Mexico.  Do you find it  pleasing or not a place to live?  I just realized that it was 10 weeks ago today that we went to Gorky Park, and in the evening I gave you the first message.





Leonid gave me your fax number so I hope you receive this.  Did you receive my letters?  If you are able to send a letter please do.  Or better yet, send pictures of you.  I assume you still have my office address.





I talked to the American Embassy and it should not be a problem (of course you never know) to obtain a tourist visa for you to the US when you return.  Of course we will need a story.  I have one in mind and will tell you when I see you again.





In a way it is good that you are in Mexico.  You are probably safer there than here.  Leonid offered to tell me what you are doing, but I said no because if you wanted to you would tell me yourself.  I know you will be wise in what ever you do.





I miss you terribly.  Moscow is a lonely place to live.  Even when I go out with friends, I wish I was with you dancing in some club.





Take care of yourself my guardian Angel.





(My Russian tutor is off, so I was unable to have this translated—sorry)





Love  Roy


S.W.A.H. ( guest what it means)


